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Take a look at a few of our courses and workshops
coming up in the next couple of months (green

courses are face to face)…
 



Keep an eye on our website www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk for up-to-date information on courses and
workshops. And don’t forget, for now, as we have to follow NHS England guidance, we must all still wear a

face mask
when mobile indoors at any of our courses/workshops (but we can now take these off when we're sat down)

and adhere to 2m social distancing.
 

The college tries to provide every student with the same opportunity to join our free educational courses and some courses do have waiting
lists in place. 

If students do not let the college know they are unable to attend, unfortunately other students do not have the chance to accept this valuable
place.

Remember to check your texts or emails for your joining details. 
We understand sometimes life gets in the way; we don't mind if you need to cancel, we just need the opportunity to offer your place to

someone else. If you forget to let us know, please get in touch at the earliest opportunity so we know you're ok.

To our students: Arriva Yorkshire bus workers began
indefinite strike action on Monday across five garages in

north and west Yorkshire—Selby, Heckmondwike,
Wakefield, Castleford and Dewsbury. 

For updates on the Strike action please go to Arriva’s website:
https://www.arrivabus.co.uk/latest-news/yorkshire-service-disruption-june-2022---

updated
If you are affected by this strike and unable to attend a face to face session please

get in touch with us.

 

http://www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk/
https://www.arrivabus.co.uk/latest-news/yorkshire-service-disruption-june-2022---updated








Just to let you know we have a few places remaining for the Leeds
10K which takes places on Sunday 3rd July.

We have our usual fundraising places available for people to support
and raise funds for EyUp! Charity, but we also have places available to
our service users who may want to try and accomplish something a
little different, we have waivered the joining fee for service users to
participate on behalf of EyUp! and fundraising is optional. More details
on the event here:www.southwestyorkshire.nhs.uk/get-involved/eyup-
charity/support-eyup/leeds-10k/

This course from Youth Support Hub will help get you ready!
Once completed, you will be supported through your
application. Alternative session times available upon request.
*These sessions are also accessible to young people who may
already have a provisional licence and would benefit from
some additional driver theory support*




